
Notice 
DAC/N-71/2022-23, dated 24.08.2022 

 
This is for information of all concerned that no ‘Bill For Payment’  
will be accepted by the college office beyond 5th September, 
2022 for ensuring successful processing of bills leading to 
payments before the commencement of the Puja Holidays, 
2022. 
 
All party bills, bills for reimbursement, TA Bills, utility bills or any 
other bill (completed in all respect) must be submitted to the 
college office within 05.09.2022. 
 
Incomplete bills or bills deficient in one or more parameters will 
not be accepted for processing. 
 
 

Principal 
Dinabandhu Andrews College 


